
Dear Lincoln Students,  

We are excited to introduce the new Career Services Newsletter that will go out 
every second Thursday and include information that will help you with your future 
career.  

Also, please take full advantage of all the tools and resources that LU Career 

Services Platform offers! This platform allows you to search for jobs and 

internship opportunities, upload resumes for employers to see, and get access to 
articles, podcasts, and videos designed to help you build your career. A lot of 
your fellow Lincoln University students are already using it, please make sure to 
sign up!  

Please find the link below to register for LU Career Services platform:  

https://www.collegecentral.com/lincolnuca/ 

 

Thank you.  

Best regards, 
Ana Maria Gower 
Director of Student Services  

 

http://file.lincolnuca.edu/2020/Summer%202020/Events/Career%20Services%20Newsletter%20Flyer.jpg

